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Week beginning 14th June 2021.

Another wonderful week 
in F2…

We have continued to learn about farms 
this week; finding out about animals and 
their young and matching them, thinking 

carefully about their similarities.  In
English we have continued to use the 

story of The Enormous Turnip but created 
our own stories by changing the vegetable!  
As well as writing sentences about the
original story, the children have also 
drawn story maps of their new versions 

and have verbally told it to their friends. 
In Maths we have been learning about 

weight.  The children have loved 
exploring the balancing scales which we 
have both indoors and out.  They have 
learnt that just because an object is 

larger than another, it doesn’t mean that 
it is heavier, or if it’s smaller it doesn’t 

mean that it is lighter.
Remember to 

send your child 
in their team 
colours for 

Sports Day on 
Wednesday.


